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December 15, 1978

Joshua Lederberg, President
The Rockefeller University
1230 York Avenue
New York, New York 10021

Dear Josh:

Thank you for your letter supporting the application
for admission to the Medical School of Margaret
Ha Fortunately for me, the difficult job of
selecting applicants for admission is the chore of
the Admissions Committee. I am forwarding your letter
to them where, with her application, I am sure it will
be given proper consideration.

Best wishes,

Sincerely,

\
Robert W. Berliner, M.D.
Dean

RWB/m

cc: Admissions Connittee (w/attach. )


